

| Item  | Comments / Action   | Who / Date          |
|---|---|---------------------|
| <b>Hampshire Judo Committee meeting<br/>12<sup>th</sup> September held in Fleming Park between 7:30 and 21:10</b> |   |                     |
| <b>1</b>  | <p><b>Present at meeting</b><br/>Bryan Andrews, Lynn Stringer, Derek Hopkins, , Roland Fugh, Adrian Dove and Chris Doherty</p> <p><b>Apologies for not attending the meeting</b><br/>Andy Grand, Jan Botting, Paul Vella</p>  |                     |
| <b>2</b>  | <p>Agenda</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Open</li> <li>2. 2019</li> <li>3. Finances</li> <li>4. AOB</li> <li>5. Events</li> <li>6. Use of Hants Judo events on Facebook</li> </ol>   |                     |
|   | <p>Medics – organised<br/>Medals – Lynn Okay<br/>Dave Tooby – Referees – Have you informed the SA, so they can use it to test refs – Adrian to contact<br/>Officials – Need more timekeepers – Lynn to sources<br/>Andy Scott – Sorted referees</p> <p>Roland to check with FP<br/>Arrange for vouchers £7.50 for food for officials – Plus urn and drinks etc to be ready by 8am. Two tables per mat to be arranged plus refs, plus first aid plus top table. Check for power socket availability (4 x 20m) Adrian to bring his long one. Benches matside plus safety tape.</p> <p>Adrian to bring his podium.</p> <p>Adrian to check belts</p> <p>Paul Vella and Adrian to bring scales</p> |                     |
|   | <p>Check out where banners came from Paul Hamilton</p>  | <p>Bryan</p>        |
|   | <p>Arrange a FB ad for the comp. Upto 100<br/>Email past SN Attendees and</p>   | <p><b>Bryan</b></p> |
|   | <p>Finances</p> <p>£8830.94 plus money for £200 gradings</p>  |                     |



| Item | Comments / Action  | Who / Date |
|------|--|------------|
|      | Dawn has she paid money to Roland  |            |
|      | <p><b>2019</b></p> <p>Adrian to check 21<sup>st</sup> July for Rumble</p> <p>Gradings -<br/>Comps -<br/>Squad Dates -</p> <p><b>Hampshire to arrange</b> Coach Reval events, has to have educational content –</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. Kata events –</li> <li>2. Peter Powell – Wants to do more Kata events</li> <li>3.</li> </ol> <p>Someone to demo a technique and others to say how they would do it differently.</p> |            |
|      | <p>Attendance at next Southern Area meeting – Who</p> <p>Can we get dates</p>  |            |
|      | Level 1 and Level 2 Redbridge, Dartford, and High Wycombe  |            |
|      | <p>AOB</p> <p>Hampshire Talented Athletes opens 4<sup>th</sup> Sept. Harry Stow</p> <p>National Sports Coach Awards – Chris get nominations</p>  |            |
|      | 13 <sup>th</sup> November next meeting   |            |